
Resolution Honoring Michael C. Moffet 
 
WHEREAS, Commissioner Michael C. Moffet capped many years of public service with his 
recent transition back into the private sector, a public service carrier that began in February of 
1977 when he was hired as a legislative assistant in the office of United States Senator James B. 
Pearson; and 
 
WHEREAS, Before becoming a Commissioner with the Kansas Corporation Commission in 
2004, Mr. Moffet compiled an astounding range of experience in private practice; as an 
independent consultant; for six years on Capitol Hill in the office of three United States Senators;  
in the federal government, for three years as the Special Assistant to the Administrator, at the 
Federal Aviation Administration; for two years as a Program Review Specialist Office of the 
Associate Administrator of Policy and International Aviation; and for two years as Special 
Assistant to the Director of Office for Europe, Africa and Middle East (in Belgium); and 
 
WHEREAS, Commissioner Moffet was an active member of NARUC, a member of the 
NARUC Committee on Telecommunications and a member of the Federal-State Joint 
Conference on Advanced Services; and  
 
WHEREAS, Commissioner Moffet has made significant contributions to the regulatory 
community and to the public interests of the people of the United States during his term with the 
NARUC Committee on Telecommunications, the Kansas Corporation Commission, and the 706 
Joint Conference, and as Chairman of the Advisory Board of the Financial Research Institute of 
the School of Business at the University of Missouri, Columbia; now, therefore be it 
 
RESOLVED, That the Board of Directors of the National Association of Regulatory Utility 
Commissioners, convened at its 2010 Winter Committee Meetings in Washington, D.C., 
expresses sincere thanks to Commissioner Moffet his distinguished public service and wishes 
him well in his future endeavors. 
 
___________________________________________________ 
Sponsored by the Committee on Telecommunications 
Adopted by the NARUC Board of Directors February 17, 2010 


